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AH Committee

From: SheriLynn Keator <shkeator@hawaii.rr.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:15 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Lihau’ula Workforce Housing Project

Dear Committee: 
We are in support of the Olowalu Housing Project. Give our Maui community the opportunity to 
experience Olowalu like our family has for generations. Bring back life to Olowalu for future 
generations. The opportunity is now. 
Mahalo, 
Sheri Rodrigues Keator 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


